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June 13th, 2018 
 
 
 
 
City of Lacrosse 
La Crosse, WI 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
Werner Electric is excited to become a member of the La Crosse business community.  This letter is 
notification that Brad Windjue and myself, Ben Granley are both agents of the company and have authority to 
sign on behalf of Werner Electric Ventures, LLC.  Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call. 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
BEN GRANLEY • President  

P: +1-651-769-8093 • F: +1-651-768-5205 • M: +1-612-363-8167 
BGranley@WernerElec.com 
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